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The PPG is now in it’s second year.

As identified in last year’s report, the intent was to have the Group represented by ten active members – 8 patients, 1 manager and a GP. The 8 patient members would ideally be 2 patients from each of our 4 surgeries. That is still the desired aim, though we are still having problems maintaining that desired representation on a regular basis and furthermore we are experiencing difficulties attracting certain groups of our patients, for example – young mothers, to represent the patients.  

Currently the patient members on the group number 6. Four male and two female. 
The ethnic group of all patients joining the group is White British.

The Practice population ethnic grouping is 99% White British.

The group can continue this work to ensure the search for a representative group by discussion and contact with local village groups and organisations. It has also looked for patient representatives by means of a virtual group.
The search is on-going.

The actions outlined from last year’s action plan have been enacted. Dispensing hours at Hanslope Surgery were increased and an additional salaried GP was employed at Roade Surgery. Staff training issues were acted upon.

One of the prime focus of the group last year was communication to all patients of the Group itself, it’s aims and purpose. 
In addition the Group assisted with identifying carers and communicating the benefit to the carer of registering their carer status with the Practice so that they could be directed to services that could help them. Members of the Group have attended Northampton and MK carer group meetings and make vital contacts with these groups. 
All of the above are on-going and will be further developed in the coming year.

The Group are shortly to conduct face-to-face contact with sample patients attending surgeries in order to identify any issues, positive or negative, that may require further investigation or may become part of a larger patient survey.

Continued and increasing use of local papers will be utilised to increase the patients awareness of the Group itself and how it can assist. 

Further ad-hoc activities will be undertaken by the Group as they are identified.

Having acknowledged the difficulties in full recruitment of members and in making itself known to the patient base, it is clear that the current active members of the PPG, who, to their credit, are both willing and enthusiastic in giving their time to this useful function, have come a long way since inception in their understanding of the difficulties facing Practices, Patients and of the vagaries of the NHS. In the coming periods, this PPG will be a very useful resource to the patient base and to the Practice and community.

This report can be viewed on our website www.theparksmedicalpractice.com under Patient Participation Group, which is located on the right hand side of the home page.
Reminder of our Practice Opening Times
Grange Park Surgery
-
8am to 6.30pm

Hanslope Surgery
-
8am to 12.30 and 2.30pm to 6.30pm

Blisworth Surgery
-
8am to 12.30 and 2.30pm to 6.30pm

Roade Surgery

-
8am to 12.30 and 2.30pm to 6.30pm

In addition, extended hours:

6.30pm to 8.30pm every Tuesday – Roade Surgery

6.30pm to 8.80pm every Thursday – Alternating between Blisworth & Hanslope Surgeries

8.30am to 10.30am every Saturday – rotating between our 4 surgeries – Roade, Hanslope, Blisworth & Grange Park.
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